
Notice of Public Hearing 
THE CITY OF TEMECULA - 41000 Main Street- Temecula, CA  92590 – TemeculaCA.gov 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING has been scheduled before the City of Temecula PLANNING COMMISSION to 
consider the matter described below: 
Case No.:  PA24-0230, PA24-0231   Applicant: Rachel Lutu 

Project Location: Approximately 200 feet north of the First Street and Pujol Street intersection (APNs 
922-062-016 and 922-062-010). 

Proposal:  A Tentative Tract Map (PA24-0231) to create six residential lots from two existing parcels and a 
Development Plan Application (PA24-0230) for an approximately 10,550 square-foot residential project 
comprised of two buildings and six units, and a density bonus application to approve certain concessions and 
waivers of development standards. 

Environmental Action:  In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), staff has 
determined that the proposed project is categorically exempt from environmental review and recommends that a 
Notice of Exemption be adopted in compliance with CEQA (Section 15332, Class 32, In-Fill Development Projects). 
 
Case Planner: Jaime Cardenas, (951) 240-4215 

PLACE OF HEARING: 41000 Main St., Temecula, CA 92590, City of Temecula, Council Chambers 

DATE OF HEARING: September 17, 2025 TIME OF HEARING: 6:00 PM 

 
 
The complete agenda packet (including any supplemental materials) will be available for viewing in the Main 
Reception area at the Temecula Civic Center (41000 Main Street, Temecula) after 4:00 p.m. the Friday before the 
Planning Commission Meeting.  At that time, the packet may also be accessed on the City’s website – 
TemeculaCA.gov and will be available for public review at the respective meeting.  Any writing distributed to a 
majority of the Commission regarding any item on the Agenda, after the posting of the Agenda, will be available 
for public review in the Main Reception area at the Temecula Civic Center (41000 Main Street, Temecula), 8:00 
a.m. – 5:00 p.m.  In addition, such material will be made available on the City’s website – TemeculaCA.gov – 
and will be available for public review at the meeting.   
Any petition for judicial review of a decision of the Planning Commission shall be filed within time required by, 
and controlled by, Sections 1094.5 and 1094.6 of the California Code of Civil Procedure. In any such action or 
proceeding seeking judicial review of, which attacks or seeks to set aside, or void any decision of the Planning 
Commission shall be limited to those issues raised at the hearing or in written correspondence delivered to the 
City Clerk at, or prior to, the public hearing described in this notice. Questions? Please call the Community 
Development Department at (951) 694-6400. 


